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April
Seventh
1920,

Franois McLennan Esq., 
Lynn Stuart,
Indian Lorette, que.

Dear Mr. McLennan:-
Please convey to Mrs. McLennan 

my thanks in writing to me concerning your slews 
on the matter of the establishment of a Faculty of 
Music. These were submitted to the Committee 
at its first meeting, which was held on Tuesday, 
March 30th. The Committee desire me to express 
to you their regret that you were unable to join them.

At this meeting,after a general 
discussion, the folio, ing motion was passed:

'That the Committee approves in principle of the formation of a Faculty of Music 
to take the place of the existing Department of Music".

A sub-committee consisting of Dean Lee and Dr. Perrin was appointed to give further consid­
eration to the details of the question, and to report 
at a meeting to be held on Tuesday, April 6th, at 5 p.m.

A* this latter meeting this sub-committee orousrht in a report, which was adopted by the Committee. 
This was ordered to be presented to Corporation at its 
next meeting. I am enclosing herewith a copy of this 
report as adopted.

Yours very sincerely,

Acting Principal.

S.


